
MEDIA RELEASE MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE September 28, 2018 
Contact: Alex Patsy, P.E., Programming & Development Engineer 
810-767-4920 ext. 252 

GCRC Web site: www. qcrc.org 

Mill Road Bridge construction in Flint Township 

Flint, Michigan. ---

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that the Operating Engineers Local 324 

and the Michigan Infrastructure & Transportation Association (MIT A) have reached a tentative 

agreement. As a result, the Mill Road Bridge construction in Flint Township will get underway 

again on Monday, October 1, 2018. 

Please contact Alex Patsy, P.E., Programming & Development Engineer at (810) 767-4920 if you 
have any questions. 

--- it## ---

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 


